
 
  

 

 

 Mellers Primary School 
Head Teacher: Amanda Dawson 

        Norton Street, Radford, Nottingham NG7 3HJ 
Telephone: School: (0115) 915 1796 

E-mail:headteacher@mellers.nottingham.sch.uk 

Website: mellersprimary.co.uk 

NEWSLETTER 12 
Autumn Term ‘19 

Thursday 5th December 2019 

                   
       

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         
 

 

 

 

                                                                                            

       

 

 

                                                                                             

                                                                                               

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

                    

 

                                                                           

         

 

   

              

              

          

        

  

       

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
  
Amanda Dawson 
Headteacher 

Christmas Productions 
 
F1 – Tuesday 17th December at 9.30am 
F2 – Tuesday 17th December at  
KS1 – Monday 16th  December at 2pm 
 
And the KS2  In Harmony Christmas concert will be 
held on Thursday 12th December at 2pm.  
We hope you can join us! 

 Number of Lates 

This week so far 116 children have been late for 

school. Please arrive at school on time. School starts 
at 8.40am. Your child should be on time every day. 
Please help support us to give your child the best 

start in their education by getting to school on 
time! 

Sickness 
 
We have had a high number of sickness throughout 
school over the last week. Our policy states to stay off 
for 24 hours after a sickness bug. Please do not send 
your child to school if they have vomited that 
morning. Below are a few helpful tips to try manage 
and prevent the spread of infection. 

• Wash hands on a regular basis with hot soapy 
water 

• Disinfect surfaces 

• Don’t take medicines to stop diarrhoea 

• Drink plenty of fluids 
 

 

Panto Payments 
 
Next week is the final week for panto payments. 
The whole school will be going to watch Sleeping 
Beauty on Wednesday 18th December. They will 
return to school approximately 5.30pm. The cost is 
£12 and can be paid on the school Gateway app.  

 School Office Cash Payments 
 
We are hoping to get  a card machine to take 
payments in the school office at some point in the 
new year. We hope this will reduce waiting times in 
the reception area. Until then can we ask that if you 
are paying cash, to have the correct amount as we 
are short of change most days. Thank you!  

 

Friday Assembly  
 
We have an election assembly on Friday and all 
parents are welcome. We have the Labour party, 
Green party and the Brexit party coming to join us. 
The assembly will be at 2;15pm. 

 

  

Contact Details 
 
Please make sure your details are correct on our 
system. If you have changed your number or 
address please let the office know straight away. 
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